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Our Vision 

 

 
 

Move to Hevingham 
 

The Children had a brilliant week at Hevingham 

Primary School for book week.  

As you will have seen from my letter and phone 

conversation with you last week, we have decided 

to move the children to Hevingham, daily, until 

Marsham School closes to help the children adjust 

to a larger school setting ready for September. 

Whilst I appreciate this is a big change for both 

children and parents, it has been made with the 

childrens best interests in mind. 

We will of course ensure that the children have 

time nearer the end of the year to be at Marsham 

to celebrate the school with the local community 

prior to it closing.   

If you would like to visit Hevingham Primary to see 

where the children are learning, please contact the 

school office. 

 

Mrs Board 

Easter Fun Day 

 

 
 

World Book Day 

 

The children had a brilliant day. Thank you to all 

the parents for the wonderful outfits. 

 

 
 

Dyslexia Awareness  

 

We are delighted to offer parents/carers the 

opportunity to attend a Dyslexia Awareness 

workshop , delivered by Philippa Baillie from the 

Dyslexia Outreach Service . 

This is offered as a free to attend workshop on 

Thursday 25th April, 12.30 pm - 2.45 pm. 

The workshop will help those attending to gain: 

 a great understanding of what dyslexia is. 

 knowledge of how dyslexia can affect a 

young person in their learning 



 knowledge of how to help at home if their 

child has difficulties with literacy 

 a useful take home booklet with tips and 

resources to support children with reading, 

writing and spelling at home. 

Please see attached flyer for more information.  

Attendance 

 

Good attendance at school is one of the most 

important factors ensuring that children and young 

people have the best opportunities in adult life! 

 

Your children should to be in school between 

8.50am and 9.00am.  

 

The School minibus will leave at 9am to avoid 

any missed learning for the children. 

 

If your child becomes reluctant to go to school or 

you need help, please contact us immediately, we 

are more likely to be able to work together to solve 

any problems if we act early. 

 

Family Learning Day – Save the Date 

 

 
 

 

High Street - Closed 

 

A reminder that on Wednesday 8th May 2024, 

High Street Marsham will be closed. A diversion 

will be in place from Norwich Road, however 

please leave plenty of time to travel to school. 

 

Key Dates 

 

APRIL 2024 

Mon 15th – Back to school 

Mon 29th – International Dance Day 

 

MAY 2024 

Mon 6th – Bank Holiday – School Closed 

Mon 13th – Thurs 16th – SAT’s Week KS2 

Tues 21st – SAW Day @ Hevingham (all welcome) 

Weds 22nd – Whole School Photo 

Friday 24th – Break for Half Term 

 

 

Headteacher Award 

 Headteacher Award  
 

 

Cassidy For showing increased 

confidence in lessons. 

Isaac For hard work and focus in 

Hedgehog Class. 
 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Executive Head Teacher 

 

 

 


